6/24/2018 English Announcement

1.*We welcome everyone at this Church Gathering, especially those that are new. We pray that
you will experience the hope, faith & love of Jesus Christ. Communication Cards can be
dropped in the offering bag or in the back corner of the MPR on the way out in the silver box.
2.*Online giving to RCCC is currently available via your Realm web account, Realm Connect
mobile app or https://onrealm.org/raleighccc/Give
Giving options include Credit/Debit, Checking, Savings. Giving can be one time or scheduled.
To give via mobile text: Text RCCC and amount to 73256 on our smart phone.
(Example: RCCC $10)
Choice of funds include: General, Missions, Benevolence, Building. Online giving payments
will be included in your yearly statement.
3.There will be no English adult small groups on July 6.
4.Mark your calendars for the 2018 RCCC Annual Basketball Tournament! The JV
tournament will take place on 7/15, and the Varsity tournament will be on 7/22. If you are
interested, please have each team's captain email Greg Wilson (gawilso5@ncsu.edu) or Moni
Chow (mmchow06@gmail.com) with their team name, roster, and which tournament your
team will be participating in. Please note that in the interest of players of all skill levels, if you
are participating in one tournament, you will not be allowed to play in the other. Feel free to
contact either Greg or Moni for more details.

5.*College Small Group on Wednesday at 6:30pm in Room 150-152.They started on May 23,
2018 and are studying the book of 1 Thessalonians. Contact Jed Huang jedshuang@gmail.com
or Caleb Xu joeshourui@gmail.com.

Youth Announcement

1.Thank You for Giving to the M-Fuge Mission Offering
Thanks so much for supporting our M-Fuge Fundraiser on this past Sunday. Our total
donations were $213.62. All donations will go to the M-Fuge Mission Offering which
supports mission work in East Asia and North America
and local mission work in Greenville, SC.
2. Our Next M-Fuge Training
There will be no M-Fuge training today. All students and adult chaperones need to attend our
next training meeting on Sunday, July 1, from 1:00-2:00 p.m. in Room 158.
3. Pray our Summer Youth Interns
Pray for Chris Kartawira and Wai-Sum Leung as they serve as our Summer Youth Interns this
summer. Pray that the Lord would use them to impact the hearts and lives of our students
through their ministry.
4. No Friday Youth Group on July 6
Because of the July 4 holiday, we will not have Friday Youth Group on July 6.

Children Announcement

1.RCCC 2018 VBS will be from July 30th - Aug 3rd.This year's theme is “Game
On”.Fee:$110 (rising K to 6th) , $35 preschool. VBS student registration and volunteer sign up



have started already, we will have the sign up table in the lobby at 11am and 12:30pm.Also
VBS student registration form and volunteer's form are ready in our church website .

2.Children Ministry has immediately need for the following service - Sunday school teachers,
AWANA group leaders, and AWANA parent helpers. If you can help, please contact Eva
Zheng or Becky Xie or send email to Children RCCC .
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